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Dear Parent/Carer

The half term seems to have passed us by very quickly. We were all pleased to return in September to some normality with no bubbles and no staggered starts, coupled with being able to deliver a normal curriculum and lessons. Unfortunately, the normality has meant a higher than expected number of positive COVID cases which I am pleased to say has slowed down over the past couple of weeks.

We implemented an Outbreak Management Plan in conjunction with the Local Authority and Public Health, and that will remain in place. This means that wearing masks in communal areas will remain and continue after half term; thank you for your support with this. Masks can be purchased from the School Office for 20p.

We continue to drive our high uniform standards, mainly around blazers, ties and skirt lengths. Please continue to support us as it is much appreciated. Students have been issued with Uniform Cards this week, so that high standards are a focus. 

The school Library has now been re-opened and this has been welcomed by both staff and students. It is open during social times, for students’ use and will host a new Reading Age Assessment Scheme for our students.

Mock examinations commenced this week and will give students the opportunity to experience examinations again, in preparation for next summer.

Just a reminder that we have INSET days on 1st November and 29th November; school will close next half-term on Friday 17th December.

Attendance is a key area for us at Ruskin and I am sure you will support us in ensuring maximum attendance after the half term break.

Finally, I have attached a letter from the Local Authority to encourage twice weekly testing over the half-term holiday.

Yours sincerely
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D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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